





23rd May  2016

To all schools

Dear Sir/Madam

RE: CHANGE OF PROTOCAL FOR SCHOOL BOOKINGS WITH EFFECT FROM JANUARY 2016.

The African Fund for Endangered Wildlife Kenya Ltd - Giraffe Centre is a Conservation Education Organization whose objective is to educate the youth and the general public on the importance of conserving wildlife and environment. We would like to thank you for the continued support through your visitation to our Centre over the years.

We however would like to inform you that AFEW (K) Ltd has come up with the following guidelines in regards to learning institutions that would like to visit the centre in order to maintain high quality customer service.

1.We host organized school groups strictly from Monday to Friday, between 9.00am-12.00noon.Upcountry schools will also be required to make prior booking and maintain the same timings.
2.All schools will be required to make prior booking 1 week in advance. Schools that have not booked will not be allowed entry to the centre.
3.Bookings should be done in writing either by email, a letter, a text message on (0774-890-952)
4.Entry charges will be free of charge for primary and high school students, Kshs. 50 for college students and  free of charge for 4 teachers. Any additional teacher will pay Kshs. 100 shillings.
5.Schools that arrive after 12.00 noon will not be allowed entry.
6.There will be prior bookings  for schools and church groups 1 week in advance for weekends  between 9am to 12 noon and they will be required to pay normal charges (kshs. 50 per child and Kshs.200 per adult).

Kindly note that you are encouraged to adhere to the above guidelines to enable us serve you better.

Feel free to contact us for any further clarifications.


Yours Sincerely,
For and on Behalf of AFEW (K) Ltd 
African Fund for Endangered Wildlife (K) Ltd.

Mrs. Christine Nyang’aya
Manager.






